
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Monday, September 23, 2024 9:17 AM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/23/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 09164-2024 

To: 
Subject: 

Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: Water utility rates 

Please, add to docket 20240068. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2024 9:01 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Water utility rates 

GM, 

Please forward to clerk's office for docket 20240068. 

Thanks 

C'Griffin 

-----Original Message-----
From: jerry goddard <ggoddard4@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, September 22, 2024 12:05 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: tamararichardson@polk-county.net 
Subject: Water utility rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

I was just reading an article regarding the utility rates for the next 4 years. The article stated that the water utility in Polk 
county is going to raise their rates by 6% for every year up to 2028. How can the FPSC allow them to do that. When the 
recession sets in they will come to scalp us. I could see a two year increase rate, but how can they predict an increase 
that far out. That is larger than my wage increase and I feel like trudging water trying to get up stream. I disagree with 
this rate increase and hope that the FPSC can still stop it. 
Jerry Goddard 
Ggoddard4@hotmail.com 
Sent from my iPad 
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